July 6, 2021

Re: Pallet Cost Increase

Dear Valued Customer,

Due to the on-going shortage, high demand in pallets and the rising cost of lumber, our
pallet costs will be increased effective August 2, 2021. The current pallet-exchange
program will not be affected by this. The pallet increase applies to “pallets purchased”
at Empire CFS Inc.

New Pallet Fees Effective Auqust 2, 2021

= Pallet Purchase Fee @ $25.00 per pallet
= Shrink-Wrap Fee @ $5.00 per pallet

= Palletize and Shrink-Wrap @ $30.00 per pallet

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service
team representative.

We value & appreciate your continued support during these challenging times.

Sincerely,
Empire Container Freight Station Inc.
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